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MCSA	Condemns	Acts	of	Violence	Against	AAPI	Community	Members	
 
MCSA	is	deeply	troubled	by	the	recent	physical	and	verbal	acts	of	violence	perpetrated	against	
members	of	the	Asian	American	and	Pacific	Islander	(AAPI)	community.	
		
MCSA	sheriffs	stand	in	solidarity	with	the	AAPI	community	and	condemn	these	heinous	acts	in	the	
strongest	possible	terms.	
		
Racism,	hate	and	violence	have	no	place	in	our	communities.		MCSA	sheriffs,	their	deputies	and	
support	staff	will	diligently	continue	to	work	each	day	on	ensuring	their	counties	are	safe	for	
everyone	who	calls	them	home.	
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